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29th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents 
           

Following on from the Huff & Puff session here at school last Tuesday the child will be 
going to The Westgate Leisure Centre on Tuesday 24th April from 1.30pm - 3.30 pm.   
We will be travelling to the Centre by mini buses, but to keep the cost low we would 

ask that you collect your child at 3.30pm directly from Westgate Centre. 
 

You are warmly invited to join your child for the afternoon. Please indicate on the slip 
below that you are happy for your child to attend and travel by mini bus and also to 
indicate if you are able to attend.  We trust that the details you have already provided on 

the off-site permission /medical form are still correct, but please do let us know if any of the 
details have changed. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 
Mrs I. Elliott   Mrs J. Jenkinson 

 
 
 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 
Huff & Puff Session 

Tuesday 24th April 2018 

 
 

I am happy for my child ………………………………………………………………… to attend the above 
session at The Westgate Centre.  
         

I am able to attend                                                           xx                            I will not be able to attend 
 

I confirm that I will collect my child from The Westgate Centre at 3.30pm 
 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          

Huff and Puff 2018                          
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